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Current Status

Lantana Read Utility Relocation
127 South Utility Relocation
70 North Waterline
Safe Routes to Schools Grant
Meadow Park Dam Renovations

Turkey Cak Road Waterline
Replacement

Stanley Street and Gore Road
Waterline Replacement

Chestnut Hill Landfill

Kingdom Hall Water and sewer
Extension {(Miller Avenue)

Grindstaff Hangar
Tenth Street Drainage

Army Corp Study

Dorton Way

Satsuma Drive

All utilities are complete. ECE and the Engineering Department are developing a final punch list.
Current bid date unknown. The right-of-way process is underway.

The project is complete.

Waiting direction on how to proceed.

The original project is complete and a final change order is being developed to close the project out.
Approximately $231,000 remains in the grant for bridges and handrails on the dam.

(No Change) The plans have been approved by TDEC and we anticipate that all of this project will be
instalied in the Right of Ways. This project will eliminate approximately 1400 feet of 4 inch line that has
several maintenance issues and is located cross country by installing approximately 280 feet of 6 inch
water line along Turkey Oak Road.

(No Change) The project is complete except for installing approximatety 325 feet of 6 inch line with a
creek crossing. This portion of the project may not be completed until a drier season. This project will do
away with two dead end lines and will provide better water in the local area.

{No Change) The Engineering Department is working with TDEC in order to reduce the financial
responsibility that is required. TDEC had an onsite visit with us and they were very pleased with the
maintenance of the land fill. We will continue to work on this item in the coming months.

{No Change) Plans have been sent to TDEC and TDOT.

The contractor is currently installing the foundations.

The agreement has been sign and the project is ready for construction.

The Engineering Depariment continues to gather data for the Engineering Firm and approve
assumptions. GKY will have an update for the City Council at the Audit Committee meeting at 5:00 PM
September 11, 2012 in the City Hall conference room.

The paving and striping is all that remains. The asphalt should be install by the first half of October.

Plans have been completed and the project will be bid with a time frame that will start construction in the
spring of 2013.



